MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AFFAIRS
AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS

" MAURITIUS
24 September 2002
Circular Letter No 32 of 2002
E/70/96/01
from: Secretary for Public Service Affairs
To:  Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/Departments
ra leave ic Officers in con =tim

examination courses

Please refer to this Ministry’s Circular Letter No. 34 of 1998 on the above subject.

2, It has been decided that officers attending part-time courses at the University of
Technology, Mauritius, should be granted the same facilities as those attending part-
time courses at the University of Mauritius.

3. You are kindly requested to bring the contents of this Circular Letter to the
attention of the Heads of parastatal organisations falling under the aegis of your Ministry
for their guidance.

Qk%
(D.P. Ruhee)
Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to: Secretary to the Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
Financial Secretary



